
**If you, your child or any member of your family have difficulty in accessing the school and/or the school’s facilities and services, 

 please contact the School Office for assistance.** 

  

 

 
 

                        
 
 
 5th January 2017 

Education Sunday, 29th January 2017  
 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 
We are delighted to advise you that Temple Grafton School Choir will be taking part in a very 
special service, Education Sunday, at St Laurences’s Church, Bidford on Avon on 29th January at 
10.30am. 
 
We have a fabulous choir, and very much hope to have a record number of our children there to 
represent our school.  A new school flag will be paraded; some of your children will be reading 
prayers; the choir will be singing a hymn of their own and will also join to sing and worship with 
children from other local schools.  
 
This is a lovely family service to which you are warmly invited to attend and to stay afterwards 
for a cup of tea. 
 
We very much hope that you and your child will be able to attend, and ask that you return the 
form advising us of their availability.  
 
Thank you for your continued support. We look forward to seeing you there. 
 
 
Jill Staples-Grantham 
 
..................................................................................................... 
 
 
I confirm that my child/ren.................................................................... 
 
will/will not be attending  to sing with the choir at the Education Sunday Service on 29th January 
2017. 
 
 
Signed............................................................................... 

             

 

Church Bank, Temple Grafton, 
Warwickshire. B49 6NU 
Tel. (01789) 772384    
E-Mail admin3066@welearn365.com 

www.tgschool.co.uk  

Mrs S. Hendry  
Head Teacher 


